
 

 

 

November 22, 2024 

Dear OHVIF Committee 

 
 
On behalf of the Municipality of East Hants, I would like to indicate Council’s support of the Driftclimbers 
Snowmobile Club’s request to redirect funds from Project# 2019-11-13-023 towards upgrading the of DAR 
rail line from King Road to Trenholm Road in Kennetcook. The PIDs include 45225208, 45225190, 45225182 
and 45225216.  
 
 
Council thanks the OHVIF Committee for considering the groups request and we value your commitment to 
supporting local initiatives that promote outdoor recreation. Should the funds be redirected and the 
appropriate agreements be put in place; the East Hants Multi-Use Trail Association would be permitted to 
use the funds to develop and maintain sections of the former rail line as listed in the PIDs above. 
 
 

 

Regards,  

  

Eleanor Roulston 

Warden, Municipality of East Hants 
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